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VALE 

 

CYRIL JONES 

 

Members of WAWA were saddened by the recent death of their past President and 

foundation member of the Association. 

Cyril was member number 3 and one of the original nine that signed the documents for the 

incorporation of the Association. 

Cyril spent all his working life with the Water Authority where he was a Senior engineering 

draftsman in drainage design.  

After his retirement in 1987 he went to live in Dunsborough where he built his own home. 

Cyril was very active in Boy Scouts, the YMCA and was Senior Circuit Steward in the 

Applecross Methodist Church for many years. 

A man who gave freely of his time to help others and one who will be greatly missed.  

All members of the Association join in expressions of sympathy to his widow Claire and his 

family. 


